MINUTES OF THE
STE. GENEVIEVE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
WORK SESSION
September 22, 2022

The work session of the Ste. Genevieve Board of Aldermen was called to order by Mayor Paul
Hassler at 7:12 p.m. with the following members present:

Mayor Paul Hassler

Alderwoman Susan Johnson Alderman Bob Donovan
Alderwoman Kristi Cleghorn Alderman Mike Raney
Alderwoman Ashley Armbruster Alderman Joe Prince
Alderman Mike Jokerst Alderman Jeff Eydmann

A motion by Alderwoman Johnson, second by Alderman Donovan to approve the work session
agenda. Motion carried 8-0.

BUSINESS ITEMS.

SELECT STORMWATER REVIEW AREA. The IDC agreement includes a review of the
stormwater hydrology for the area south of the south sinkhole along Oakwood which was in the
study with Cochran. City Administrator Welch would like for the Board to determine another
area of the city to put in the stormwater review with Cochran. After a brief discussion the board
was in agreement to extend area #2.

STREET REPAVING. We have removed the section of North 4" Street as part of the 2022
Paving Schedule which gives the City about 11,000 square feet of paving area exempted.
Where do you want to apply this too? After some discussion it was decided to hold off on
putting the money into some other area and to just include it in the next round of overlays. (FY
2023)

ANY OTHER BUSINESS. None.
With no further business the work session was adjourned at 7:20 p.m.
Respectfully submitted by,

Plumn

Pam Meyer
City Clerk




